
A Warm Welcome
Thank you for visiting the site 
and for using Demscape on your 
dementia journey.

The site has been a massive 
labour of love and was inspired 
by personal experiences of caring 
for someone with Dementia - 
My Nana Rose. Please read her 
story on the website as some of 
it may be similar to your own 
experiences.

We really want Demscape to be 
the first stop on your journey 
and a friendly, safe space for you 
to visit.

We hope you enjoy your visit! 
Take care

Welcome

What matters to you?
As this is the first edition we want to understand what 
you want to read about or see in future newsletters.  We 
aim to provide:

- Up-to-date news on research
- Hints and Tips for carers 
- Upcoming news on dementia
- How you can get support
- Your stories

If you wish to provide feedback on future editions or 
share your story, please email or contact us using the 
information on the contact us page at:

demscape.org.uk

        Happy 1st Edition Birthday
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